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September 24 

 
GOLDEN WEEK 

 
 

Dear Customer: 
 
 
The Golden Week in October every year is the time when China’s export volume is the largest, 
in addition to other countries like Japan, Taiwan and Korea.  
 
 
According to carriers, the principal Asiatic ports will be congested with a large amount of 
goods, and there probably will be vessel departure delay, which is a normal phenomenon during 
these days. 
 
 
We suggest customers to book space in advance, in order to secure the same for their cargo. 
 
 
This season will take place from October 1st to October 7th, so we invite you to take your 
precautions regarding future reservations. 
 
 
In case you need any additional information, please contact your local Customer Service 
Executive. 
 
 
Thanks for your support in advance! 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Saysa Logistics SA de CV 
 


